
 S3 Community Engagement and Outreach Committee   11-5-19 

 

Members present: Ruth Price, Tamara Brogan, Cindy Hall, Earl Murphy 

Also present: Karen Kennedy and Stan Holt 

 

Cindy Hall, Chair of the committee, ran the meeting. Committee discussed: 

 

 

1. The committee went over the strategic planning notes from Stan’s notes of the Sept 19, 

2019 meeting. 

2. It was discussed that we need to finalize our message before we do any presentations 

throughout the community. At the next meeting in December, we will decide on 3 key 

messages about S3 and we will go over Rachel’s PR campaign. We also discussed 

getting 2018 numbers and some 2019 numbers to add data to the message.  

3. The committee discussed having Tami or Lesa talk with the committee about talking 

points with the commissioners with every member who is going to have a mtg with the 

commissioners. Cindy will get a list of commissioners. 

4. 2020 PIT Count. Even though the PIT count will involve all of S3, the committee felt that 

the data and tech part of the count would be the responsibility of the Community 

Engagement committee.Cindy will work with volunteers and Stan will talk with Karen and 

Rachel to see how he can help organize the count. The PIT count will be at the end of 

January 2020. 

 

Our next meeting is Tuesday December 3rd at 5pm at First Baptist. 


